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If you would like more information regarding this topic, or to schedule an interview,                                                                        

please contact the Greater Naples Fire Rescue District Headquarters. 
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PRESS RELEASE  

 
KINGMAN SCHULDT, FIRE CHIEF                                                 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Nicole Chesser, Office of the Fire Chief                    October 15, 2015 
Tel: (239) 348-7540                                                                                Email: nchesser@gnfire.org  
     

 

Fire & Life Safety Grand Opening 
 

Greater Naples Fire Rescue District (GNFD) will be hosting a Ribbon Cutting and Open House at the new 

GNFD Fire and Life Safety Facility located at 2700 North Horseshoe Dr. on October 20, 2015 at 2:00PM. 

This new facility will serve as the hub for all GNFD Fire and Life Safety functions.  Included in the 

operation are new construction inspections, existing building inspections, public education, and fire 

investigations.  

Fire Chief Kingman Schuldt, members of the management team and Fire and Life Safety Staff will be on 

hand to meet the community and answer questions.  This will give residents, contractors, and the business 

community the opportunity to tour the new Fire and Life Safety Facility and ask any questions they may 

have. 

There will be a ribbon cutting, a few shared words from Staff, and an open house will follow until 

4:00PM.  Light refreshments will be served.  For more information please contact Fire and Life Safety 

Division Chief Shawn Hanson at 239.774.2800 
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